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                                            TOWN OF NEWBURGH                   

PLANNING BOARD 
TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 

 
 

PROJECT:    MAHER – 50 COCOA LANE   
PROJECT NO.:   21-09 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 34, BLOCK 2, LOT 71.34 
REVIEW DATE:   30 APRIL 2021 
MEETING DATE:   6 MAY 2021 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE:  ENGINEERING & SURVEYING PROPERTIES 
 
 

1. A survey sheet depicting metes and bounds of all existing and proposed lot lines as well as a 
surveyor stamp should be submitted. 
 

2. Information regarding the wetland delineation should be submitted to the Planning Board.  
There appears to be a disconnect between the wetland flag b01 and wetland flag a103. 
 

3. The highway superintendent’s review of the new driveway access to Weyants Lane should be 
received.   
 

4. Notes should be added to the septic notes requiring the submission of an as-built survey and 
certification by a NYS Licensed Design Professional as to the construction of the subsurface 
sanitary sewer disposal system prior to a certificate of occupancy.   
 

5. The project proposed a proprietary Eljen septic disposal field.  County Health Department 
regulations require the concrete sand be specified on the plan. 
 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
PJH/dns 
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